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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0003014
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 12/1/2010 1:21 PM
End: Wed 12/1/2010 1:21 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Received and then return call to Chris Larsen (Ninyo & Moore, 510-633-5640).  He said that Las Positas School 
District is interested in purchasing the property and that they will be conducting a Phase II Investigation by the end 
of this year.  He looked at both investigations conducted at the site and noticed that concentrations in the most 
recent investigation were much lower due to the use of silica gel cleanup and the only solvent contamination 
remains prevalent near the sump located at the site.   
 
I told Chris that I haven’t looked at that report yet since it was submitted 11/30/2010 (yesterday) but I will look at 
the report in the near future.  Chris asked if I had any areas of interest at the site before they conduct the work.  I 
told him that my concerns, at this time, would be to justify the use of silica gel cleanup and determine whether 
significant organic matter is  present in the site soils.  Chris said that he would look into that and would submit a 
copy of the report to ACEH. 
 
 


